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3 June 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Firstly, I would like to commend all the senior school (new S4- S6) for their excellent behaviour this week 
throughout the transition visits to Harris Academy and the high levels of cooperation and motivation throughout 
this week’s inter-house events. 
 
Next week they will be transported to and from Harris Academy (Perth Rd campus) to start their new courses.  
Arrangements are as follows: 
 
Pupils have been instructed to register with their House Head at 8.55am in their PSE classrooms. 
 
S4 pupils will depart from MHS at 9.10am on Bus 1 (Aberfeldy/Culdares) or Bus 2 (Fortingall/Weem) 
 
S5 pupils will depart from MHS at 9.20am on Bus 3 
 
S6 pupils will depart from MHS at 9.20 on Bus 4 
 
Guidance staff will inform pupils which bus they are on and escort them to their bus each morning. 
 
Tayside contracts will offer pupils a limited food service during the month of June in all 3 sites, Perth Road, 
Lawton Road and Yarrow Terrace, taking recognition of the most popular dishes by pupils. 
  
S4-S6 pupils can purchase a £2.00 meal ticket at Yarrow Terrace prior to attending Perth Road entitling them to 
a 2 course lunch and drink.   
  
We would encourage pupils to buy tickets in advance, however, a ticket can also be purchased at the office in 
Perth Road prior to lunchtime.  No cash can be exchanged at the canteen.  
 
Pupils entitled to free school meals should collect their ticket from the school office at Menzieshill High School.  
During interval a £1.00 snack service will be offered.  Pupils should ensure they have the correct change.  
 
On Friday afternoon pupils were informed of all of these arrangements as well as presented with their Harris 
Academy tie.  Please ensure that your child follows the instructions above in order that their transportation is 
supervised. 
Thank you as always for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Helen Gray 
 
Head Teacher 


